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Subicare’s 2018 Annual General Meeting is being held on 

Thursday 25th of October, from 5.30pm – 6.30pm. 

Parent attendance is vital and so we encourage all our 

families to attend the meeting. 

Food and drinks will be provided and there will be babysitting 

available during the meeting too. 

Please note your attendance on the signup sheet located on 

the back of the front door. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE ARE PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THAT SUBICARE IS THE RECIPIENT OF THE GOLD 

AWARD. 

WE HAVE ACHIEVED EXCELLENCE IN EARLY CHILDHOOD NUTRITION THROUGH OUR 

COLLABORATION WITH NOURISHED BEGINNINGS. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO OUR CONTINUED PARTNERSHIP WITH KATIE IN THE FUTURE 

AND CONTINUING TO PROMOTE CHILDREN’S HEALTH AND WELLBEING AT 

SUBICARE. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

CHRISTM    S 2018 
 

 

 

Christmas time is fast approaching and we have 

a few important dates to remind you of… 

 

The Subicare Christmas party will be held on 

Friday the 7th of December from 3.30pm – 5.30pm 

there will be lots of fun, entertainment and food for all  

and we hope you can all make it. 

 

 
 

The last day of care for 2018 will be Friday 21st December. 

The first day of care for 2019 will be Wednesday 9th of January. 

 

Administration will be open for calls & emails as of Tuesday 8th January. 
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Support Subicare AND get your Christmas gifts early with the Parent 

Direct toy catalogue available now. 

Up to 25 cents of every dollar you spent will be given back to Subicare. We'll 

then buy much needed centre resources and even furniture.  So not only will you 

receive unique, high quality and educational toys and resources, your purchase 

also helps in the ongoing learning for your child throughout the year. 

The more orders we get, the more educational resources we can buy, so every 

order (no matter how big or small) helps out Subicare. 

http://www.teaching.com.au/fundraising/123841/public 

 

 

 

 

Please like and share our Facebook page, to help us promote Subicare. 

This page will help you keep up with the latest news and events within our service. 

 

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 


